MINUTES OF BELNAP FAMILY OFFICERS* MEETING AT HOME OF DELLA BELNAP
April 8, 1965 at 6 p.m. .

Those in attendance were:

Président Lorenzo Belnap read The form letter regarding family-
reunions to be sent to all families. A copy is to be put into these
minutes and made a part thereof. The letter wag unanimously accepted.

The group discussed and formed the ¥Belnap Family Crier®™ to be sent
quarterly to all families, -

Keith Belnap suggested that we establish a master card index, and
Dre Dean Belnap said he would see.that this was made up.

Della reported that the Brigham Young University insisted that the:
Belnap Family Book bedocumented before they will accept ite.

It was: suggested and approved to send the Belnap Crier to those
interested outside of the Gilbert Belnap family who were not members of
the church.

The remainder of the meeting was spent addressing letters.
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